Cove-Union-Powder Medical Association PO Box 146, Union OR 97883

February 6, 2023

Mayor Sherry Haeger City of Cove PO Box 8 Cove, OR 97824

Dear Mayor Haeger,

With a new year brings opportunities and challenges for our communities. The Cove-Union-Powder Medical Association (CUP) a recognized 501(c)(3) nonprofit since 1980 has been actively pursuing its mission to ensure the availability of local health care for our communities. CUP, an all volunteer organization, would like your (and your councils) help in finding additional volunteers who wish to work to ensure locally available health care options for their community.

If you or members of your community know of person(s) who might be willing to serve as a member of CUP, we ask that you have them reach out to one of the current members or attend our next regular meeting. CUP meets on the 2nd Tuesday of the month rotating between Cove, Union and North Powder. March CUP will meet in North Powder (usually the North Powder Café), April we will meet in Union (Main Street Union Office) and May our meeting will be in Cove (City Hall if available).

Over the next several months we plan to establish a website through which persons may keep in touch with our organization and opportunities for their participation.

Again, thank you for helping us help your community in their journey towards accessible, local health care.

Sincerely,

Cove-Union-Powder Medical Association Board Heather Wiggins (Cove), Nod Palmer (Union), Mike Wisdom (North Powder), Debbie Monson (Union), and Susan Hawkins (Union).